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There is an error in my on time comments for PVOA. We took two positions on 
proposal 201 to close waters of Chichagof Island to commercial salmon fishing with 
purse seine. The intention of our organization was to OPPOSE this proposal. I 
accidentally also rolled proposal 201 into my position on Proposals 183, 186, 187, 190, 
207. I'm sorry for any confusion. My comments were meant to read: 

Proposals 183, 186, 187, 190,~, 207: support 
Petersburg Vessel Owner's Association is in support of the proposals coming from----------­
Southeast Alaska Seiners and United Southeast Alaska Gillnetters. A lot of time, 
planning, and compromise went into these proposals and all our members are happy 
with them. 

Proposal201:oppose 
PVOA is opposed to closing Basket Bay. This area is not usually open to purse seiners; 
however, we don't want to permanently loose the opportunity to fish there someday. 

Thank you for your t ime and the opportunity to comment. 

Respectfully, 
Megan O'Neil 
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Executive Director 


